
 

Friday 24th November 2023 
Autumn edition no. 5 

Welcome to our sixth school newsletter of the academic year 2023 to 2024.   

Book Fair Success! 

We have raised £543.00 on the Scholastic Book Fair this week! Thank you so much for all of your 

purchases. A percentage of the money raised will go back to the children, we will be using it to 

purchase books for classroom book corners. Updates to follow. 

 

Parking in the community - polite request 

We have been contacted by the Texaco garage on Warwick Road to request that parents do not 

park and leave their cars on the forecourt whilst they are dropping children off at school in the 

morning. Many thanks. 

 

Ogden Science Launch Day 

The children had a fantastic day on Wednesday during their science workshops. The children in 

Y3-6 had a workshop with 'The Science Magician' and Y1 & 2 had a session with Dr Jenny 

Watson. A huge thank you to Mr Seabrook for organising this, not only for our children, but also 

the children at 5 other local schools. Our work with the Ogden Trust will continue throughout 

the year, we look forward to sharing further updates with you. 

 

Kindness, Anti-bullying & Odd Socks Day 

Thank you for your support last week as we made a noise against bullying! The children loved 

their visit from Alex Holmes, spread words of kindness with our kindness competition and 

enjoyed wearing Odd Socks to end the week. Have a look at some pictures below.         

 

The kindness competition raised £156.23 for our Creating Futures Fund. Thank you so much! 

 



Successful Parent Consultation Meetings 

It was lovely to see so many parents and guardians in school this week for our parent 

consultation meetings. The children have had such a positive start to this academic year, we are 

so proud of them and the staff have enjoyed being able to celebrate their successes with you. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Reading Challenge 

Please see the poster at the end of this newsletter. 

 

Key dates section: 

20th & 21st December - Y4 SPARKS workshop with the West Midlands Fire Service - looking at 

Fire Safety 

21st December @ 2:45pm - whole school Art / DT Exhibition afternoon - all parents welcomed 

22nd December - school closed for staff training 

8th January - school re-opens for the spring term 

 

Festive Calendar 

Please find a list of festive events at the end of this newsletter. 

 

Breakfast Bagels 

The first couple of weeks of our new Breakfast Bagel bar has been a great success. We are 

handing out free bagels for children who have, for whatever reason, not had breakfast at home 

on a particular morning.  

We are only able to toast a limited number of bagels each morning. Once the bagels have all 

gone that is it until the following day.  

The bagels are provided at a heavily discounted price through a nationwide Government funded 

scheme: The National School Breakfast Programme. We fund the remaining cost after this 

discount through the money we make from our after school cake sales. 

We are happy to let adults have a bagel, however we do request a donation. Any donations 

received will go back into buying future bagels. 

Due to the limited number of bagels we have available each morning please can we request that 

you do not deliberately choose not to give your child breakfast. We cannot guarantee that there 

will be bagels available when you arrive at the bagel bar. Unfortunately, there may also be some 

mornings that we might not have bagels available due to delivery times/availability from our 

suppliers. 

 



Up and coming Events 

• Friday 1st December - Clown Show after school being organised by our wonderful parent 

volunteers. The event is open to all children & families. We are fundraising for the 

Creating Futures Fund. Tickets are being sold by parents on the playground at home 

times everyday until Thursday 30th November. The tickets are pink and purple and are £3 

each.  

• If you would like to enter the raffle for a chance to win a small prize, orange raffle tickets 

are £1. Any queries, please contact the main office.  

 

Parent Workshops 

• Wednesday 29th Nov - Zones of Regulation & supporting children to regulate their 

emotions - led by Mrs Herring 

• Wednesday 6th December - Online Safety: Myth Musting & adding parental controls to 

devices - led by Mr Haydon 

• Wednesday 13th December - Social Media Safety - led by Mr Haydon 

• Wednesday 20th December - GP visit - coughs/colds & illnesses - led by a local GP (tbc) 

All workshops to take place in the main hall from 8.45am (after school drop off). Please come to 

the doors at the back of the main hall where you will be greeted by the staff member leading the 

training . They can sign you in and give you a parent visitor lanyard. Tea, coffee and 

refreshments will be provided. 

 

Greet Attendance  

Below are the attendance champions from last week. 

Year group Attendance  Class Attendance 

Year 5 97.06%  6RB 99.14% 

Year 6 96.89%  6SW 98.61% 

Year 4 95.09%  5GA 98.28% 

Year 2 93.36%  5DH 97.22% 

Year 3 91.96%  5HM 96.94% 

Reception 89.79%  4RI 96.84% 

Year 1 86.81%  6SB 96.11% 



House points  

Congratulations to all the children in Harewood who are our house points winners this week. 

1st – Harewood  2nd – Cadbury                3rd – Simmonds 

 



 



Festive Calendar 2023 

  
Thursday 30th November  

  
Christmas decorations go up around school  

Friday 1st December  

  
Festive Friday!  

The children will finish off this week decorating their 
classrooms.  

  

  
Thursday 7th December  

  
Christmas Jumper Day  

We will be raising money for Save the Children – all children & 
staff to wear Christmas jumpers (own clothes are fine if you 

don’t have festive jumpers) and bring in £1.00 for charity, or as 
much as you can.  

  

Friday 8th December  

Christmas Panto!  
The children will watch a screening of Jack & the Beanstalk  

By Panto Online. SLT to have the children in the hall, staff to 
have data input time.  

Monday 11th  

  
Christmas Hamper donations  

Please bring in any donations for our family Christmas Hampers 
today.   

  

  
Tuesday 12th  

Thursday 14th  
Friday 15th   

  

Christmas Performances  
EYFS, Christmas Choir & Y5/6 Music Electives to perform their 

festive production to children and parents.  

Monday 18th December  

  
Festive Sing Song!  

Outdoor sing song in the main playground – all classes & 
parents @ 3.00pm  

  

  
Wednesday 

20th  December  
  

Christmas Dinner  
Children and staff will be served a festive meal in the dining hall 

complete with crackers & party hats!  

  
Thursday 21st  December  

  

  
Christmas party morning  

Christmas singing assemblies  



  Christmas parties in classes  
  

  
Christmas Hamper delivery  

Christmas Hampers delivered to our families in need  
  

  
Art / DT Exhibition afternoon @ 2.45pm  

  

  
School closes to pupils for the Christmas holidays @ 3.15pm  

  
  

 

 

 

 
 
  
  

 
Ho ho ho!   

Let the festive fun begin!  

 


